
 

 

 
 May 1, 2013 
 
Docket No. 030-35971 License No. 06-30726-01 
Control No. 580371 
 
Mary Szela 
Interim CEO 
Rib-X Pharmaceuticals Inc. 
300 George Street, Suite 301 
New Haven, CT  06511 
 
SUBJECT: RIB-X PHARMACEUTICALS INC., ACCEPTANCE OF NOTIFICATION OF NEW 

CERTIFYING OFFICER, CONTROL NO. 580371 
 
Dear Ms. Szela: 
 
This is in reference to the letter dated April 1, 2013 notifying the NRC that you are the new 
Certifying Officer for the NRC License No. 06-30726-01.  No change to the license is required, 
so an amended license is not being issued.  We will update our records to list you as the current 
certifying official, and mail will be sent to this individual in the future.  Please note that you 
should sign all future correspondence that requests a change in your license.  A letter signed by 
a Certifying Officer indicates that management has reviewed the application and concurs in the 
statements and representations contained therein.  No further correspondence on this matter is 
required. 
 
The NRC’s Safety Culture Policy Statement became effective in June 2011.  While a policy 
statement and not a regulation, it sets forth the agency’s expectations for individuals and 
organizations to establish and maintain a positive safety culture.  You can access the policy 
statement and supporting material that may benefit your organization on NRC’s safety culture 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/regulatory/enforcement/safety-culture.html.  We 
strongly encourage you to review this material and adapt it to your particular needs in order to 
develop and maintain a positive safety culture as you engage in NRC-regulated activities. 
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Elizabeth Ullrich 
 
Betsy Ullrich 
Senior Health Physicist 
Commercial and R&D Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

 
cc: 

 
 UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION I 

2100 RENAISSANCE BOULEVARD, SUITE 100 
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406-2713 



M. Szela 2 
 

 

Joseph A. DeVito, Ph.D., Radiation Safety Officer 
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